
HEALTH PLANNING COUNCIL
September 22, 2022

Meeting Minutes

PERMANENT MEMBERS PRESENT
Kimi Scott-McGreevy, GRMC Lisa McCoy, UMD Extension Robert Stephens, GCHD
Larry Tichnell, GC Commissioner

CONSUMER MEMBERS PRESENT
George Evans Regina Gearhart Edgar Harman Steve Putnam

VISITORS
Dr. William Pope Kendra McLaughlin Fred Polce, Jr. Grace Bolyard
Scott Hollingsworth Amy Ritchie Diane Lee Heather Cooper
Maria Friend Shelley Argabrite Susan Mills Tiffany Fratz
Amanda Petersen Donna McClintock Fost

Steve Putnam called the meeting to order at 8:00 a.m. in the Health Department conference room.
August’s minutes were approved as submitted.

HEALTH EDUCATION AND OUTREACH/PLAY HARD LIVE CLEAN
Kendra McLaughlin presented a Powerpoint (see attached) detailing the programs her department is
responsible for with a focus on Play Hard Live Clean.

The programs include, Worksite Wellness; School Health and Wellness/Youth in Action; After School
Programs/Prevention Education; Community Education/Harm Reduction Services; Parent Education;
Community Planning Groups/family based activities; Campaigns/Play Hard Live Clean in the elementary
schools, the middle schools, and the high schools.

AGENCY UPDATES
GCHD - There is an online partner satisfaction survey, we need everyone’s input, so please access it and
complete.

There is a Parent Rally on September 29 at Southern High School.  Major Bryson Meyers will give the
411 on drugs; there will be a mock teen bedroom; and information will be available on drugs, etc.  There
will be a drawing to win 2 WVU football tickets.

There will be a Steps Committee meeting in November to discuss the Health Fair.

Garrett County Commissioners - The 150th Anniversary celebration was well attended and there were
great displays.  They have renamed the CARC to George C. Edwards Aquatic Center.

Garrett County Hospice - They are having a fall raffle. Hotdogs for Hospice will be at the Grantsville
First United on Friday.

Appalachian Crossroads - They are offering respite care as a service to youth with disabilities.



October’s HPC meeting will be held in conjunction with the GC Board of Health and will be part of the
Commissioner’s meeting on October 11, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. in the Commissioner’s Board Room. This
will give Health Planning a little more exposure to the public and hopefully strike up interest.

With no further business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 8:36 a.m.  The next meeting is scheduled
for October 11, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. in the Commissioners Board Room.

Respectfully Submitted,

Robert Stephens, MS
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